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Upcoming Events: 

 
August 5—12pm  

Larry Staszak Memorial Picnic 

Chute Pond Groomer Shop, Mountain 

Burgers, brats, cheesecake and more! 

All welcome! 

 

September 2—1pm 

Meat Raffle 

Skinny Dave’s, Mountain  

 

September 28—9am 

Adopt A Highway Cleanup 

Chute Pond Groomer Shop, Mountain 

 

13Fridays till 

we ride! 

Club News and Notes: 

Drum roll please!!!!!  Chute Pond 
Snowmobile Club has been selected by the 
AWSC as Snowmobile Club of the Year for 

2023-24!  This award in turn makes the 
club eligible for National and 
International awards as well.  Stay tuned 
and let’s celebrate! 

 

New forms for membership are now 
available.  Email copies were sent out 
already.  Personal/family membership 
forms are different than those for 
businesses.  Please contact me at 
cpsc1@yahoo.com if you need a form. 

If your membership with Chute Pond 
Snowmobile Club is not renewed by 
September 15, you will no longer receive 
newsletters or information about upcoming 
events.  Don’t let this be your last one!  
Renew today! 

AWSC Reminders: 

Registration for the 23-24 
snowmobiling season has begun.  All 
memberships end on June 30 and 
must be renewed yearly.  Discounted 
trail passes are only available to those 
that are members in a Wisconsin 
snowmobile club.   

All members can look up their own 
AWSC member number, and print 
their own cards from the AWSC 
website.  See the Quick Links on the 
right side! 


